

British Heart Foundation

Compton House 2300 The Crescent Birmingham Business Park Birmingham B37 7YF

Tel: 0300 330 3322 email: heretohelp@bhf.org.uk

Seaton C of E Junior School Seaton Park Seaton WORKINGTON CA14 1HA

22 February 2023

Ref: 8-14132150

Dear Supporter

I'm writing to say thank you so much for the recent gift of £150.00 Money donated on your Valentines Non Uniform Day and by the sale of Heart Shaped Biscuits to the British Heart Foundation.

With people like you at our side, we are taking huge steps towards healthier hearts, and keeping people with their loved ones for longer. Put simply, without your generosity we just could not sustain our life-saving work.

I'm proud to say that the money you give helps us to support pioneering research and deliver life-saving care to the people who need it most. Your kindness gives us hope for a future without heart disease – and the confidence that we can be there for those whose lives are affected by it now.

If you'd ever like to change the way we contact you, please call our Customer Care team on 0300 330 3322 or email us at heretohelp@bhf.org.uk. And remember, we're here for you too. So if you have any questions about heart health, or if you need support and advice, just call our Heart Helpline on 0300 330 3311. Both lines are open from 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday.

Thank you once again for supporting us in the fight for every heartbeat.

Yours sincerely,

dun

Amanda Pullen

Head of Customer Service

